
 

 
Holly Springs Elementary School  

January 21, 2017 
 

Good Afternoon Holly Springs Elementary Families, 
 
This is Mrs. Clark, Principal at Holly Springs Elementary School with important 
announcements.  
 
School Tours for anyone interested will be this Wednesday, January 25th at 9:30a.m. and 
5:30p.m. ​School tours are designed to provide an overview of our school campus and 
general information for new and prospective Holly Springs Elementary families.  There is 
no need to call ahead or register. Tours will last about 45 minutes to 1 hour in length.  
 
Parents, Holly Springs Elementary is beginning to prepare for the 2017-2018 school year. 
If you already know that your child or children are not returning to HSES next year for 
any reason, please email your child’s teacher as soon as possible.  You can also email the 
data manager, Annette Ligons, at ​aligons@wcpss.net​.  This is very important for our 
school to know families intentions for the upcoming school year. 
 
Any family interested  in a track change should visit our school website beginning Friday, 
January 27th. Families may access a track change request form online only. If any parent 
is not able to access the online form, please come by the school office or contact us.  Track 
change input will be available through Monday, February 27th. 
 
We are continuing to register Kindergarten students for the 2017-2018 school year.​ Please 
stop by the school ASAP between the hours of 10:00-2:30 to register your kindergarten 
student. Register early to be guaranteed the same track as an older sibling already at 
HSES. The magnet application period closes January 31st for families considering magnet 
options. 
 
Friday, January 27th, is school spirit day.  Students can show their cheetah pride by 
wearing bedtime shoes to school.​ This message has been posted to the website.  
 
Have a great rest of weekend! 
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